Dear Parents/Carers,

## Sixth Form Information Evening - Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> February 2019 (7.00 – 9.00 pm)

In recent weeks we have been talking to our Year 11 students about their options following the completion of Key Stage 4. One potential route is entry into the Sixth Form and, with this in mind, we would like to invite students and parents to attend a special event showcasing what is on offer here at Ballakermeen.

The Information Evening is the ideal opportunity to visit our Sixth Form Centre and to find out more about the different A Level and BTEC courses on offer, the ways in which they are examined and the respective entry requirements. Each subject will have its own dedicated stall, manned by relevant members who will be on hand to field questions.

The programme includes a presentation in the New Canteen. This will include general information about life in the Sixth Form and our expectations of students joining us in September. The presentation will run twice, at 7.00 and 7.45 pm, so please do attend one of them.

If you are unable to attend the event but would like your child to be considered for entry into the Sixth Form, please ask him / her to see me or a member of the Sixth Form Team for an application pack.

Please note that parking will be limited on the evening. A one-way system will also be in operation; cars should enter along the school drive and leave via the Jubilee gate on Westbourne Drive.

If you have any questions, please contact me at <a href="mailto:Richard.Karran@sch.im">Richard.Karran@sch.im</a>.

We look forward to welcoming you on the evening.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Richard Karran
Director of Sixth Form